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Season’s Greetings 

Dear Friends: 
 
On the occasion of the New Year, may we extend to you and yours our warmest greetings, wishing 
you a happy New Year, your career greater success and your family happiness?  
 
Thank you for your great and long-lasting contributions to CCICED and look forward to a 
continuously fruitful cooperation in the future.   
 
Once again, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

CCICED Secretariat 
Mr. Guo Jing, Mr. Wang Kezhong 

Ms. Zhu Yun, Ms. Lu Xueyun, Ms. Zhang Ou 
 

 

 


